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Date and location change for proposed boundary extension open house 
 

Based on feedback from the Area D director, the City of Campbell River has changed the date 
and location of the next open house on the proposed boundary extension. 
 
Drop in any time between 5 and 8 p.m. on May 6 at Ocean Grove Elementary (3773 McLelan 
Road) to learn more about the final proposal for a boundary extension and sewer service in the 
northernmost portion of Area D. 
 
Details will also continue to be posted on the City’s website (www.campbellriver.ca under 
Planning, Building & Development) and be shared through a newsletter to affected properties.  
 
The City has sent a formal application to the Ministry of Community, Sport and Cultural 
Development to begin a referendum process and will negotiate with the regional district options 
for financial assistance to lessen the impact of the proposed boundary extension. 
 
Another information open house will be held before a June referendum.  
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